
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian of _______________,  
 
Each year Natchitoches Parish Schools screen children in grades kindergarten 
through third grade using a literacy screener, Acadience.  It is our goal that 
students are on grade level with reading by the end of each grade.  Based on the 
fall screening your child is considered in need of support and will be receiving 
additional phonics instruction interventions.  Attached to this letter is additional 
information about your child’s screening.  Your student’s school will update you 
on your child’s progress again at the end of the school year.   
 
The attached information provides you ideas of how to support your child’s 
growth in reading.  If you have further questions, please reach out to your child’s 
teacher or principal.   
 
 
Thank you,  
 
 


